Crime victims awareness fair cancelled

Thursday, April 12, 2018

A Community Awareness Fair and Safety Fun Day scheduled for Saturday at Sheriff’s Safety Town has been
cancelled due to the threat of inclement weather. The fair was to be held in conjunction with the National Crime
Victims’ Rights Week. Organizers of the event said it will be rescheduled. A new date has not yet been set.




